
  be 0761 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 0761 # asaleutos {as-al'-yoo-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 4531; unshaken, i.e. (by
implication) immovable (figuratively): -- which cannot {be}
moved, unmovable.[ql

  be 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), which can[-not]
{be} shaken, stir up.[ql

  can 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), which {can}[-not]
be shaken, stir up.[ql

  cannot 0761 # asaleutos {as-al'-yoo-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 4531; unshaken, i.e. (by
implication) immovable (figuratively): -- which {cannot} be
moved, unmovable.[ql

  move 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- {move}, shake (together), which can[-not]
be shaken, stir up.[ql

  moved 0761 # asaleutos {as-al'-yoo-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 4531; unshaken, i.e. (by
implication) immovable (figuratively): -- which cannot be
{moved}, unmovable.[ql

  Salim 4530 # Saleim {sal-ime'}; probably from the same as 4531;
 Salim, a place in Palestine: -- {Salim}.[ql

  shake 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, {shake} (together), which can[-not]
be shaken, stir up.[ql

  shaken 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), which can[-not]
be {shaken}, stir up.[ql

  stir 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), which can[-not]
be shaken, {stir} up.[ql

  together 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake ({together}), which can[-not]
be shaken, stir up.[ql

  unmovable 0761 # asaleutos {as-al'-yoo-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 4531; unshaken, i.e. (by
implication) immovable (figuratively): -- which cannot be moved,
{unmovable}.[ql

  up 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), which can[-not]
be shaken, stir {up}.[ql

  which 0761 # asaleutos {as-al'-yoo-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 4531; unshaken, i.e. (by
implication) immovable (figuratively): -- {which} cannot be
moved, unmovable.[ql

  which 4531 # saleuo {sal-yoo'-o}; from 4535; to waver, i.e.
agitate, rock, topple or (by implication) destroy; figuratively,
to disturb, incite: -- move, shake (together), {which} can[-not]
be shaken, stir up.[ql
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